
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 
In & Outboard Marine - Lithium Battery Systems (LBS) 
lithium iron phosphate batteries 

Lithium iron phosphate batteries, labelled LBS and 
typically used in marine applications.  

Recalled model numbers: 

• 12110-SP • 12110-SP-VM-MRN
• 12150-SP • 12150C-SP-VM-MRN
• 12150-SP-VM-MRN • 12150C-DCS10-ST
• 24150-SP • 24110-SP
• 24150-SP-MRN • 24110-SP-VM-MRN
• 36110-SP • 24150-SP-VM-MRN
• 36110-SP-ST • 36110-SP-VM- MRN

Dates sold by In & Outboard Marine: 

8 July 2020 – 17 May 2023 

Why the product is recalled: The battery has inadequate sealing for a 
marine environment. This defect can cause the battery cells to corrode and 
the battery to leak, vent, overheat or catch fire. 

Hazard: There is a risk of smoke and gas inhalation poisoning, serious injury, 
death, and damage to property if the battery leaks, vents, overheats or 
catches fire. 

Consumers should stop using the battery immediately, remove the battery, 
and store the battery in a cool area.  

Consumers should return the battery to the place of purchase to arrange for 
the battery to be refunded. 

For more information, consumers can contact In & Outboard Marine by 
email with the subject 'Recall' at recall@iomarine.com 
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